
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, November 29, 2016 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly “Work Session” with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham (arrived at 6:06 p.m.), Hall and McCard present for 

the meeting.  Staff present were Horace Hudgins, Interim County Manager, Latrice Wilson, 

County Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present were Mark Robinson, Fire 

Chief/EMA Director, Janet Winter, Elections Superintendent and Ben Baker, Editor of the 

Wiregrass Farmer.   

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed board appointment for Mrs. Faye Mencer to the Turner County 

Board of Health to complete Ms. Joan Borem’s six year term which will expires December 31, 

2019. 

 Commissioners discussed FY 2018-5311 Public Transportation Grant Application for 

federal transit assistance program. 

 Commissioners discussed update on new overtime wage rules.  No actions to be taken at 

this time. 

 Commissioners discussed board appointments to the Turner County Development 

Authority Board.  Currently there are two vacancies available on that board.   

 Commissioners discussed participation in the annual Christmas Parade to be held 

Saturday, December 10, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun to adjourn the meeting at 6:11 p.m. 

 

________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman 
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